
 

 
 
 
 

Conservation and Climate  

 
May 25, 2020 
 
File:  Hylife Ltd. -29 
 
Matt Reimer Tech.Ag 
Director of Environmental Affairs 
Hylife Ltd.  
 
Dear Mr. Reimer: 
 
This letter is in response to your email requesting to add more locations to explore for groundwater in 
connection with the Groundwater Exploration Permit issued to Hylife Ltd. on February 20, 2020, which 
provides authorization to construct well(s) and divert groundwater for Hylife Nursery Farm in SE 23-6-21 
WPM and NE 23-6-21 WPM in the Municipality of Grassland, Manitoba.   
 
This letter shall amend the “Groundwater Exploration Permit” issued to Hylife Ltd. as follows: 
 
Delete: SE 23-6-21 WPM  
 
Replace with: SE 24-6-21 WPM, NW 13-6-21 WPM and SE 25-6-21 
 
Please attach this letter to your “Groundwater Exploration Permit”. All other terms and conditions shall 
remain the same.  
 
The issuance of this Permit does not imply that the Department will extend or renew the Permit in 
subsequent years. 
 
Please contact Ronaldo Miranda at 204-945-6475 should you have any questions regarding this letter or 
the water rights licensing aspects of this project. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Kylene Wiseman, P. Geo. 
A/Head of Groundwater Licensing  
Drainage and Water Rights Licensing Branch 
 
 
Cc: Ronaldo Miranda, (CC) 
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